
Athletic Report 
 
 
With summer going we have had several of our younger and older athletes in Brackett 
ISD take part in summer camps, with several more to come later in June.  There have 
been several summer projects going on this summer athletically as well to improve our 
facilities for our athletes next year.  This includes painting of some areas, sound 
systems and the moving of some facilities to better facilitate some of our needs for next 
season.  We have also undertaken a project to paint and build new desks in the 
coaches office at the field house.  I would like to thank the administration and 
maintenance staff with all of their help of these projects.  I know that the students are 
enjoying their time off, but are also putting in some work this summer and are excited 
about the upcoming athletic season.     
 
Justin Morris, 
Athletic Director 


